
 

 

 

 

 

   Bass Hill Public School 

                              Parents & Citizens Association 

       611 Hume Highway Bass Hill 2197 

      Telephone 9644 3431 

                             Basshill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

 

 

 

         05th March 2024 
 

 

   

Dear Parents & Caregivers 

 

 

The P&C extends a warm welcome to all our families returning for another 

year, and to all our new families who have joined us here at Bass Hill Public 

School in 2024. 

 

The P&C Community are a wonderful group of people who need your 

support to help continue to raise funds to assist our school. Any fundraising 

goes directly to benefit our students by purchasing extra learning resources 

and educational equipment for our students. 

 

This year we are looking for new members to join our team who can help us 

to achieve our fundraising goals. 

 

The P&C also assists in the running of the school uniform shop and the 

operation of the canteen. Volunteers are always much appreciated and 

welcome. 

 

Our committee meets once a month for meetings which are held on the 1st 

Thursday of every month. 

 

Our first meeting is this Thursday the 7th of March 2024 at 12pm. Please meet 

in the office area. 

 

Our P&C can only run with the helping hands of many so please reach out 

and join our team. 
 

 

 

  

 

P&C President School Principal 

Teresa Bateman Amiee Jahshan 
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